
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers  

 

Tomorrow, 20th May is World Bee Day and we are planning to celebrate in school.  

 

All children will be joining in creative activities and will bring home a bee inspired craft for 

you at the end of the day. Our assembly will focus on how we can protect bees in our 

environment in order to recognise the important part they play in our ecosystem.  

 

Over the last few months we have been preparing, planting and caring for our ‘Bee 

Highways’ - these are tubs, pots and planters containing flowers and shrubs to encourage 

bees.  Following on from this, every child will bring home a packet of ‘Save the Bees’ 

seeds for you to plant at home or in the community. This is a great way of spreading our 

message and we thank you for your support with this.  

 

Finally, we are holding a competition where the lucky winners will receive a special bee 

inspired prize. We will tell your child about it in assembly tomorrow and you may want to get 

your paints and crayons ready!  

 

Thank you for your ongoing encouragement as we raise awareness of ‘Save the Bees’. We 

know your child will be buzzing with excitement tomorrow!  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Bonnington and Mrs Wildgoose 

 


